
Presidents message for August

I can't believe it's almost meeting time again. I told myself I'd get the message done in good time this month. Well, you know what they say about good intentions...

In my defence, and I know it's weak, I've been a little preoccupied with the wedding that will be taking place here on our farm next month. Robert, our oldest child, will be marrying Melissa. They are taking care of the big things like the tent, tables and chairs, etc. My main concern, besides the weather, is the gardens. It never ceases to amaze me how long it takes to make such a small dent in the weeds. A lot longer than it used to take, too. I'm just about there. Which is a good thing since the wedding is in about 6 weeks. 

So short and sweet this will be. It's guild on Tuesday! We're having demos on curved piecing as well as all the usual activities. 

Hope you all came through the storm this afternoon safely. There's a tree down across the road at the end of our lane and since it took the power lines down too our hydro is out. Fortunately we have a generator so we have power.

Hope to see you all on Tuesday! 

